

March 2, 2021

Denton Rotary Club #1779 P.O. Box 1622 Denton, TX 76202

RE: Grant P-3701 HSNT Waiting Room Project \$1,500 Grant, Check #1426 dated 1/26/2021

Dear Denton Rotary Club,

On behalf of our staff and patients, Health Services would like to express our deepest gratitude for the generous grant of \$1,500 to enhance the waiting room at our Women's Health Center. These funds supported a much-needed flooring project to increase safety, cleanliness, and appeal of the waiting room environment.

This generous funding contributed to the completion of the flooring project where we were able to hire a professional flooring company to come in and replace worn and stained carpet with vinyl tile planks. The improvement is incredible!

In addition to elevating the waiting room experience for HSNT patients, this flooring project also promotes dignity and pride not only for the patient, but the HSNT employee. When a patient walks into our women's health center and the waiting room is clean, this experience sets the tone for the remainder of the visit and establishes that strong first impression, helping the patient to have added confidence in the care they are receiving.

Health Services of North Texas is a nonprofit community health center providing medical care, support services and advocacy to patients in our community that might not otherwise have access to care. Thank you, Denton Rotary, for your generosity and for choosing to support Health Services of North Texas.

Sincerely,

Doreen Rue, LMSW-AP Chief Executive Officer

940-381-1501 ext. 53-3001 or drue@heealthntx.org

Enclosure (1)



